
From: Russell Ellis 

Sent: 09 February 2024 14:17 

To: Derrick Laing 

Subject: RE: New premises licence 46-48 Westfield Road 

Dear Derrick 

While we understand the planning permission in place at the property does not prevent issue of a licence, 
we would like you to make the applicant aware of the following planning restrictions on opening hours: 

94/0650 Original unit from A1 to A3 restaurant. Opening restricted to Mon-Sat 11am-11pm, Sun 11am- 
10.30pm 

97/0078 Neighbouring unit added A1 to A3 . Opening restricted to Mon-Sat 11am-11pm, Sun 11am- 
10.30pm 

The holding of a Premises Licence will not remove or supersede these restrictions and Planning will take 
precedent . 

Any application the applicant makes needs to allow for extra hours (eg. Note they wish to extend at New 
Years) as again, a Licence or TENs will not remove any planning condition. This also applies if Privately 
hired. 

Similarly they make reference to use of out door area but no area is marked on their plans and again, this 
may need a planning application on it’s own for Change of Use as merely owning/leasing an area does not 
necessarily define how it can be used. 

We appreciate you forwarding this information to the applicant. 

Russell. 

Regards, 

Russell Ellis | Planning Officer | Planning Services 

Woking Borough Council, Civic Offices, Gloucester Square, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6YL 

Web: www.woking.gov.uk 

Subject: New premises licence 

On 9 February 2024 we received the following application: 

Licence Type: Premises Licence 
Premises Name: The Westfield Bar & Restaurant 

Premises Address: 46 - 48 Westfield Road, Westfield, Woking, Surrey, GU22 9NG 
Applicant Name: Fusion Restaurants (2020) Limited 
Application Date: 9 February 2024 

Should you wish to make representations on this application they will need to be received in writing either 
addressed to the Licensing Department at the Civic Offices or by emailing licensing@woking.gov.uk. You 
are minded, also, to send a copy to the applicant for their information. If we do not receive any feedback prior 
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to 8 March 2024 we shall presume that you do not wish to submit an objection. The company has an existing 

licence 

In the meantime, if you would like to discuss this application further, please do not hesitate to contact the 

licensing team on 01483 75 5855. 

Derrick Laing 

Licensing Officer 

Email derrick.laing@woking.gov.uk or 

licensing @woking.gov.uk 

Get the latest 

borough enews sent 

to your inbox




